Cedarfield II HOA Board Meeting Minutes— May 11, 2011 

Cedarfield Sun 

www.cedarfield2.org 
Attending: Dwayne Green, President; Gary Wilt, Member at Large; Ray Kudlak, Secretary; Barrie Cameron-Rojahn, Hawthorne Mgmt; Kristin Dillard, Hawthorne Mgmt; copies to: Bill Carter, Member at Large; Liz Callis, Pool Committee Chairperson. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM and the previous Minutes were adopted. 

Treasurer’s report – Barrie presented the updated financial figures and discussion ensued regarding placing some reserve capital into investments such as interest bearing money market accounts. A study will be made as to the rules for short term investment penalties and percent of return. A decision to make such investments can then be made by the Board. 

Old Business – The 3rd Annual Softball Tournament organized by Greg Bolen will take place on Memorial Day Weekend. Contact Greg at: greg_bolen@yahoo.com or call 704-875-7977 to sign up. 

Architectural Committee – ARC Committee Volunteers are needed! Please contact Barrie Cameron-Rojahn or Dwayne Green for more information. 

Pool Committee – Liz Callis has assumed the role of Pool Committee Chairperson. Most of the Pool House re-pairs are done and finishing touches are being made now. The Pool Fob distribution went smoothly with most households obtaining one free Pool Fob. Homeowners can still obtain a Fob. Please see the C2 website for details as to time and place. Several signs are being purchased for the entryway to the Pool stating rules and safety require-ments for pool attendance. 

Landscape Committee – Replacement of the Split Rail Fences at the McCoy entrance is on temporary hold status until more information is obtained. Additional estimates are being requested for the Resurfacing of the Parking Lot areas. 

Social Committee – Volunteers are needed for 2011 to plan and conduct events beginning with the Pool opening through closing and other events. Our Budget is available for food, entertainment and incidental expenses. Plans for Spring/Summer include Movie Nights, Pool Parties Memorial Day and Fourth of July. Please see the C2 website for more information. Make 2011 a Social Season we can be proud of. 

New Business – We are in need of knowledge or contacts that may help us find a paint that will adhere to the Play-ground Equipment structure. Please contact Dwayne Green. 
Our Current Board now consists of Dwayne Green, President, dwayne@cedarfield2.org Ray Kudlak, Secretary, w8isk1@aol.com Members-at-Large Bill Carter, wcarter@carolina.rr.com and Gary Wilt, garyw24@bellsouth.net. The Board requests that interested parties please contact Dwayne Green to volunteer for one of the remaining open positions. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM. 

The Next Meeting will be held at 7:00 PM, June 8, 2011, at 12810 Angel Oak Drive.
